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NOTICE TO NEW FARMERS AND TO SHAREHOLDING FARMERS WISHING TO 
APPLY TO INCREASE SUPPLY TO FONTERRA  
 

The Board of Directors of Fonterra Co-operative Group Limited has determined the Application Period, in 
respect of the 2021/22 season, to be the period 15 December 2020 to 28 February 2021. 

 

New entrants may apply to supply milk, and shareholding farmers may apply to increase the volume of milk 
supplied, as shareholding farmers during the Application Period. 

 

For further information call 0800 65 65 68, or contact your local Area Manager. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


